

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Luter Hall Dedication

1 message

Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu>

Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 9:50 AM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>

On October 1st we will dedicate Joseph W. Luter, III Hall. The ceremony in the lobby of Luter Hall will begin at 12:30 and last approximately thirty minutes. Joe Luter, III, Chairman of Smithfield Foods; Larry Pope, President and CEO of Smithfield Foods; Delegate Chris Jones and I will offer brief remarks.

Please join us as we celebrate another important success in the life of Christopher Newport University.

Paul Trible

President
Christopher Newport University
1 Avenue of the Arts
Newport News, VA 23606

Phone: 757-594-7001 e-mail: ptrible@cnu.edu